
September 2023
Dear Members,
Another school year has started! We hope you’ve had a good summer and have marked Lydia
Snow North Halton dates on your calendar. Since some resolutions have been passed at the
Provincial AGM in June, please consider asking any women friends who have retired as an
Education Assistant, Early Childhood Educator or Child and Youth Counsellor to join
RWTO/OERO. Please contact Jennifer Cardwell, our 2nd Vice, for further information.

Newsletters: Valerie will continue to print and send newsletters to some of our members through the mail so they can
keep up to date with branch news. If your newsletter is delivered to your inbox, please note that LeAnne Taylor will
usually be sending these and is using the email address rwtolsnhnewsletter@gmail.com. LeAnne sent a Mid August
Note on August 21st. Please check your Junk Mail if you didn’t receive this in your inbox.

Upcoming Events:
● Wednesday, September 20 at the Acton Town Hall Centre, 19 Willow St. N., Acton

10:15 a.m.: Coffee
10:40 a.m.: Business
11:00 - 12:00: Guest Speaker Tilda Shalof: A Nurse’s Story
Tilda will have copies of her book for sale: $20 (debit, credit, cash or cheque)
12:15: Lunch from The Red Harp: Wraps & Salad

Deadline for placing $20 lunch orders is Wednesday, September 13th: Please let Jeanne Gray know of any
dietary needs you have. Choices for wraps are caesar chicken, grilled veggie or spicy chicken. Please
indicate your choice of wrap with your payment. If you are using Canada Post to send a cheque, please email or
call Jeanne to let her know your payment is coming. You can also e-Transfer your payment to
lydiasnow1999@gmail.com Please include your choice of wrap in the message section of the e-Transfer.
Jeanne Gray
12 Nixon Cres.
Georgetown, ON
L7G 5K4
905-877-3380
jeannegray56@gmail.com

Don’t forget to bring cash to meetings! 50/25/25 tickets will be on sale and the SCAW jar will be ready for donations too.
Do you like homemade crabapple jelly? Sandra Runalls-Lichty will have 24 $5 jars to sell at the September meeting.
All proceeds will go directly to SCAW (providing bed kits for Sleeping Children Around the World).

● Thursday, October 26 at Sherwood Community Centre, 6355 Main St. W., Milton
1:00 p.m.: Book Sale - members can bring a few gently used books to sell for $2 (proceeds go to our
branch fundraising)
1:30 p.m.: Guest Speaker (we are in the process of rebooking a speaker)
2:30 p.m.: General Meeting

● Our Christmas Luncheon is being held Tuesday,
December 5 at Carl’s Catering. Once again, some of the
cost is being subsidised by our branch. $50 payment is
due Friday, November 17. You can make in person
payments at our meetings on September 20 or October
26 or use Jeanne’s contact information above to forward
your payment.

We’re looking forward to hearing about everyone’s summer adventures!
See you soon!

Celebrating Marg Megelink and Evy Gable
at the Provincial AGM Over 90’s Luncheon in
Kingston on June 8th.
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